
SCHEDULE 

CHANGE 
   

PUBLIC WORKS AGENCY 

Flower Street Sewer Main Improvements 

April 2022 – February 2023 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
For more information, please contact Public Works 

Agency General Construction Hotline at (714) 647-

5074 or Community Liaison Michelle Micallef at 

(714) 647-5091 or mmicallef@santa-ana.org 

 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

Due to additional project scope, Flower Street Sewer Main and Street Improvements 

will now be scheduled to finish in February 2023.  This includes work on Flower 

Street between Civic Center and 17th, 17th Street between Flower and Greenleaf, and 

Greenleaf Street between 17th and 19th. 

 

 

PROJECT TEAM 

 Project Manager: 

Sean Thomas (714) 647-5655 

 Contractor: 

Colich & Sons L.P. 

 City Inspector: 

Hugo Prado (714) 750-6672 

PROJECT INFORMATION 

 Construction Hours: 

7 am to 5 pm 

 8 am to 5 pm (residential) 

 Cost:  $3,581,155 

 

 

 
 

 

FUNDING SOURCES 

Sanitary Sewer Capital, Water Capital 

and Sewer Connection Fee 

 

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION 

 Flower St, 17th St, and 

Greenleaf St Sewer 

 Replace and Upgrade Existing 

Sewer System. 

 Repave Existing Street. 

 Replace and Upgrade Existing 

Water Mainline on Greenleaf. 

(New Scope Added) 
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